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San Diego Attorney Advises Sports Industry Employers on
Conducting Workplace Investigations
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In his bylined article for Business Law News, Adam Sloustcher stresses the importance of

conducting adequate investigations of workplace-related incidents for employers in the sports

industry. In his article, Adam advises employers to act promptly, conduct thorough interviews,

document everything and refrain from disclosing privileged information or promising confidentiality.

By following these best practices, Adam says, employers can decrease the value of lawsuits or help

prevent them altogether.

To read the full article, visit Business Law News.
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